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Year 5 Museum 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 5 have had a great half term in English, studying a book called 
Shackleton’s Journey. The children have really enjoyed finding all about the 
expedition of the Endurance and the incredible bravery of the crew. We 
have used the text to produce a wide range of work including various types 
of writing, artwork, drama and role play. 
 
The children and staff would like to share and celebrate this work with you in 
the form of a museum exhibition in the Junior School Hall at the end of the 
half term. This will take place on Friday 14th February (9.05am onwards) 
and we hope you will be able to visit and see a selection of their fantastic 
work. 
 
Crew Photograph 
The day before the exhibition we are planning to take a crew photograph. 
On Thursday 13th February, please could your child bring in warm clothing 
appropriate for an Antarctic expedition! Clothes such as padded or ski 
jackets, warm gloves, woollen hats, ski googles or masks, waterproof 
trousers and heavy duty boots would all be suitable. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support 
 
Year 5 Team  
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